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Beloved Brethren,

  The month of April was busy, and we are thankful to God for it. We will try to 
relay in good fashion what transpired during the month. The Lord provided many 
meetings, allowed us to work in Oregon, and blessed us with the growth of our son 
in the womb.

  This past month, the Lord allowed us to see our support rise. We were at about 
23.5%, and God has now given us 26%. This is a great blessing. We made many 
new friends, and we are thankful to have crossed paths with many of you. We 
often say this in our letters, but we mean it every time. Thank God for His churches. 
What would we do without the body of Christ? It is good to be saved.

  On April 5th, we flew out to Redmond and stayed with the Cooley family for 
a couple of days. We appreciate them and their desire to help us. We were in 
Oregon for a week. Brother Ben (the man we are teaming with) and I were able 
to hold signs on the side of HWY 97. Hundreds were able to read and see the 
true gospel. Please pray for the souls that read the scriptures, that God would 
work in their hearts. Something interesting happened while we were there. I met 
two of Jehovah’s False Witnesses. Many may not know, but I have a burden for 
these people. While meeting the last one (his name was David), I learned that 
in Redmond, there is a higher population of JWs than in most places. This is 
just another assurance of God’s call for us to go there. I also witnessed to two 
Mormons (another group I have a burden for). It was a very good talk because 
they were able to hear the true gospel, a gospel of grace through faith, not “after
all ye can do”. There is a need out there; please also pray that God would send 
laborers.

  Brother Ben and I also went to Portland to canvas. We visited 250 homes that 
day, mostly in an Orthodox Jewish community. It was a good day, I believe. 
Perhaps we will meet many in Heaven one day. Thank you again for your prayers 
and financial support. Without it, we could not do what God has called us to do.

  Lastly, I would like to mention that Obadiah is growing healthy. Hannah is 35 
weeks pregnant this week, and we are beyond blessed. We are looking forward 
to meeting him in June. How great that day will be. Please continue to pray for us, 
the work in Oregon, and that God would send forth more laborers to the Pacific 
Northwest.
				    Resting in Christ, 
                                                                                    The Wahnon Family   

Prayer Requests

•	 Continued growth for Obadiah and 
to remain healthy. 

•	 That God would keep us safe in our 
travels. 

•	 That God would shield us in our 
times of evangelism, and help us to 
be a witness for the Cross of Christ. 

•	 For our quarterly trip out to 
Oregon in August. This will be our first 
time driving to Oregon. 

Praise Reports

•	 All doctor vistits have been 
goodnews.  

•	 The increase of our needed 
support.  

•	 He is still God, even in times of our 
doubt. What a God we serve. Bless 
His name.
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